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AIG PROGRAMS
100 Summer Street
19th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
 (
Underwriting Bulletin
)
									
Date: 11/27/2013


Title: Indiana Policy Cancellation Moratorium	 
 


Due to recent tornadoes in Indiana, effective immediately we are complying with a 60-day moratorium for cancellation of any insurance policy due to non-payment of premium in effect for any policyholder directly affected by recent tornado disaster events.  During this moratorium the grace period for insureds to pay outstanding premiums shall be extended and any penalties associated with late payments are to be suspended.

This moratorium is retroactive to November 16, 2013 and will remain in place until January 16, 2014 unless extended by the Department. Should this moratorium be extended we will advise you in a subsequent Bulletin.


See attached November 22, 2013 Emergency Bulletin 201 from Indiana Department of Insurance Commissioner Stephen W. Robertson. 











If you have any questions please contact your Program Manager.








The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.  
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